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11 March 2016 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
By Electronic Lodgement 

MACMAHON SELECTED AS PREFERRED CONTRACTOR TO PARTNER  WITH MRV 
TARONG BASIN COAL PTY LTD 

 

The Board of Moreton Resources Limited is pleased to announce the selection of Macmahon 
Contractors as the preferred mining partner for the South Burnett project. 
 
The selection marks the conclusion of a lengthy process and will see Macmahon partner with its fully 
owned subsidiary MRV Tarong Basin Coal Pty Ltd to advance the exciting project.  
 
As outlined previously, Moreton Resources Limited took an extremely prudent approach in regards 
to the operating ethos, style and capability of the potential partner.  
 
The intention of the Board is to now enter into a formal alliance arrangement with Macmahon to 
provide mining services over the first 5 years of the South Burnett Project.   
 

About Macmahon  
 
Macmahon is an international contracting company offering the complete package of mining services 
to clients in Australasia and Africa.   
 
Listed on the ASX and headquartered in Perth, the Company has extensive knowledge and 
experience in Surface and Underground Mining, Engineering and Fabrication, Construction and 
associated contracting services. 
 
With an international footprint, Macmahon’s reputation for outstanding teamwork, integrity and 
commitment to the environment is underpinned by the Company’s core value – safety 
 
Macmahon's considerable mining experience across a variety of commodities, positions the 
Company as the contractor of choice to provide a full range of services to clients. 
 
Macmahon currently provides mining services to some of the world's largest mining companies, and 
has the capacity to tailor its offering to best meet the specific needs of its clients. 
 
 
The Board of Moreton Resources Limited looks forward to updating the market on the progress of 
our project and certainly look forward to the advancement of the South Burnett project, which has in 
the last week, taken a significant step forward in our realisation.   
 
 
 
Jason Elks 
Managing Director  
Moreton Resources Limited  


